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28th February, 1918,

Dear Sirs,
M.
I duly received Mr., Rowntree's letter of the 1l6th
instant enclosing plans showing the proposed arrangements for

fitting internal combustion engines aft in the Barquo 'BLAE@HE’.

and with regard thereto I am directed to state THET RECY
the arrangements be carried out as shown,; and to yvour entire
satisfaction, the same will be approved,
The plans are being returned under separate cover.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary,

The Surveyors,

GENOA .




